
Greeley – West Fort Collins Water District 
Proposed Intergovernmental Agreement

Presented to Greeley
Water & Sewer Board

June 15, 2022

For the Purposes of Transfer of Transmission Line Taps and Emergency Interconnect



Emergency Interconnect and Tap Transfer

Mutually Beneficial Project

- Interconnect provides water 
system resiliency and 
emergency operations for 
both water providers

- Tap transfer greatly reduces 
operational challenges in 
serving transmission taps

- Cost of transfers is 
minimized by Greeley’s 
ownership of pumps and 
related materials

- Raw water from NPIC units 
that have limited use 
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35 Greeley taps transferred off transmission system

9 shares of North Poudre Irrigation Co. to WFCWD

Tap transfers completed WFCWD by Dec. 31, 2023

City’s cumulative cost at $550,000 for emergency 

interconnection

Emergency water treatment billed at cost plus 5%

Deal By the Numbers
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Key Elements of the Proposed IGA

West Fort Collins and Greeley Agree to:
Construct a bi-directional interconnect 

east of Bellvue WTP
• Pump Station Acquired by Greeley in 2020
• Share any interconnect expenses beyond 

$550,000
Transfer of Laport & Bellvue area 

transmission taps off Greeley lines
• WFCWD pays transfer construction expenses 

Greeley to pay raw water by transfer of 
NPIC shares



Staff Recommendation

Staff recommend the Board approve and recommend to City 
Council the IGA and associated divestment of NPIC water rights



Questions?


